
 

 

     

             

    

Special Called Session Board Meeting  

November 13, 2019 

 

The Gates County Board of Education met in a special called session on Wednesday, November 

13, 2019, at the home of Chairman Ray Felton, 441 Taylor Mill Road, Eure, NC. Chairman Ray 

Felton called the meeting to order at 9:04 a.m.  The following board members were present:  Mr. 

Ray Felton, Mrs. Glendale Boone, Mr. Leslie Byrum, Mrs. Claire Whitehurst and Mrs. Sallie 

Ryan. 

 

The board discussed the possibility of hiring an outside firm to evaluate Central Office 

operations.  It was decided to do more research before making a decision. 

 

Mr. Byrum made a motion to go into closed session to discuss personnel as outlined in North 

Carolina General Statute 143-318.11(a)(6).  Mrs. Boone seconded the motion, and the motion 

passed unanimously.      

           

The board members entered into closed session at 9:13 a.m. 

 

After the conclusion of the closed session at 11:35 a.m., Mrs. Boone made a motion to adjourn 

the meeting.  Mrs. Ryan seconded the motion, and the motion passed unanimously. 

 

Mr. Felton adjourned the meeting at 11:35 a. 

 


